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By Yolanda Shoshana

There’s no denying that tequila is one of the hottest spirits
around right now; however, not all tequila is created equal.
Some of it is cheap and fills you with nothing but regrets the
next day. In fact, that may be the reason you’re scared to get
anywhere near this specific libation ever again. Do yourself a
favor and revisit the spirit or take a different approach to
it. While there is bad and ugly tequila, there is some really
good juice that has hit the market. It’s a spirit that men and
women enjoy. It’s been said that women who drink tequila are
mysterious and sexy. On your next date night, maybe pour a
little tequila on the rocks to knock off their socks.
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Read  for  More  Tequila  Tips  from
Relationship  Expert  Yolanda
Shoshana!

Celebrities have been jumping on the tequila trend. You will
find that the celebs who make the best stuff were tequila fans
well before they got into the booze game. National Tequila Day
is on July 24th, making it the perfect time to sip like the
rich and famous.

Related Link: Love & Libations: Date Ideas & Summer Loving
with Rosé

Most people know that Sean Combs has been the face for Cîroc
Vodka, but some will be surprised that DeLeón Tequila is his
baby. Combs is far more vested in the tequila company. The
luxury spirit comes in a fancy bottle that would make a great
addition to a home bar or the perfect gift for your tequila
loving  boo.  There  is  a  bottle  of  DeLeón  that  runs  for
around $850, but there are affordable options to choose from.
Think of this as a sip and chill tequila or the kind of
libation to get you in the mood for foreplay and boudoir
business.

Casamigos is probably the most famous celebrity tequila on the
market. When George Clooney and Rande Gerber sold the company
for  $1  billion  dollars,  everyone  clutched  their  drinking
glasses. Though they sold the company, Clooney and Gerber are
still very much involved with the brand. I bet Clooney sips a
little bit more of it since becoming the father to twins. The
Casamigos Blanco would be great for whipping up a batch of
margaritas for the girls and chatting about love, life, and
the pursuit of happiness.

Related Link: Love & Libations: The Negroni & Anthony Bourdain
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If you have been a fan of Mario Lopez since his Saved By The
Bell Days, know that he has an adult beverage for you called
Casa Mexico that he owns with partner Oscar De La Hoya. Lopez
is so into the tequila that 120 bottles were served at his
wedding. Take that as relationship advice from Lopez: the
couple that shares tequila together just may stay together.
Clearly Casa Mexico is good for sharing with loved ones.

Recently Dwayne “The Rock” Johnson announced that he would be
starting his own tequila brand. Personally, I wish he would
have gone with The Rock Rosé, but tequila it is. While his
tequila isn’t out yet, he deserves an honorable mention. Mana
will probably hit the shelves any minute; the Rock wastes no
time  when  he  brings  it.  The  spirit  will  be  called  Mana
Tequila. Mana means supernatural in Polynesian. It will be
interesting to see how the spirit comes together. Given the
name, it sounds like there will be an island flair to it. I
imagine it will be good for when you and your partner can’t
travel to the Polynesian triangle but want to feel like you’re
on a romantic getaway.

For more Love & Libations date ideas and celebrity couple
predictions from Yolanda Shoshana, click here. 
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